
From: Caroline O’Connor 
Sent: 15 November 2022 16:19:49 
To: info@ceebill.uk 
Cc: Roddy Burns; Kathleen Robertson; LDS Admin; Committee Services  
Subject:  Net Zero 

 

Sent on behalf of Cllr Kathleen Robertson, Council Leader 

 

Dear Zero Hour 

 

On behalf of Moray Council I write to you as organisers of the cross-party campaign for the Bill to 

express Moray Council’s support and that the next update of the Council’s Climate Change Strategy and 
Routemap to Net Zero will incorporate consideration of alignment with the Bill’s objectives and 
principles. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Councillor Kathleen Robertson (Forres Ward 8) 

Leader of Moray Council 

Moray Council | High Street | Elgin | IV30 1BX 

kathleen.robertson@moray.gov.uk  

Mobile: 07975 958908 
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